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Enjoy your weekend and we will see you on all Monday,


Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson and Miss Kirby








30th September 2016	      	   Term: Autumn one               Week: four


Reception Class Newsletter








Another busy week has just zoomed by.  The children were excited to explore our selection of dressing up clothes and couldn’t wait to try them all on for size.  We have had princesses digging in the sand, storm troopers constructing a roadway, a busy bee building the train track and a tiger reading stories!  Miss Kirby has also been planting bulbs and winter pansies with the children.  It took a while to get their gardening gloves on but they were all keen to help.





This week, we have begun our Read Write Inc. sessions with the introduction of set one sounds.  We have looked closely at the formation of m, a, s, and d as well as hearing the sounds they make within words.  The children have been introduced to Fred (our frog) and have been working hard to segment and blend cvc words.  





Adventures of “Elmer the elephant” will help to fuel our activities over the next few weeks.  The children have been thinking about how we are all the same and different.  Just like Elmer, we are all special and unique.  The children have been creating their own decorated elephants using Purplemash.  They have also been helping to create a large, paper mache, Elmer to display near the entrance to the hall.





Today we have tasted different fruits to find our favourite.  We have collected the results in a tally chart.  The children tried hard to interpret the results when we asked “which was the most/least popular?”  The children have also enjoyed threading fruit skewers for special snack.
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Congratulations to Harrison M. and Jack who are our stars of the week.  Well done!


�	�	�





Our VIP’s this week are Lewis and Joshua.  Keep up the fantastic manners!





Homework


Miss Kirby has worked hard to set up the homework packs so they can be sent out this week.  Homework will be sent home on a Friday.  Please return the homework folder in the zipped plastic wallet the following Wednesday.  We can then see what you have been doing and get the next homework ready to send.  You can hopefully spread the activities through the week and hopefully fit them in around you! 
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Dates for your diary


Friday 7th October - Harvest Assembly    





Friday 7th October- KS1 Disco 





Wednesday 12th October- Reception Parent Lunch.  


 					


Thursday 20th October – Reception “Welly Walk” 


Remember to give consent so your child doesn’t miss out!


         





Website log in details


Mrs Hilditch has been really busy setting up individual accounts for all of the Reception children.  Each child has their own log in card, which has been stuck inside the front of their reading planner.  These details will enable your child to access links provided on Excalibur school website.  These resources have good educational value so your child can learn as they play.








TEXT HERE








